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6th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
On Tuesday 12th December, The Hobgoblin Theatre Company will be visiting Leominster 
Primary School to perform ‘The Greatest Fairy Tale Ever Told’ to children in Reception, Years 1 
and 2. 
 
There will be a small charge for the performance of £3.00 per child and payments need to be 
made by Monday 27th November, this will be on Parentmail for payment.  If not enough 
payments are received we will, unfortunately, have to cancel the performance. 
 
We hope all the children will enjoy the performance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mrs H Lynch 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 


